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PRESIDENTS CLIMATE COMMITMENT COMMITTEE
	Committee

	X
	Curt Heuring, VP for Facilities Man., Construction and Campus Safety (heuring@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair

	X
	Michael Horst, Assistant Professor of Civil Engineering  (horst@tcnj.edu), Co-Chair

	□
	Curt Elderkin, Assistant Professor of Biology (elderkin@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Keith Dewey, Director of Grants and Corporate and Foundation Relations (dewey@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Julia Flagg, Water Watch @ TCNJ, (flagg4@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Larry Gage, Assistant Director of Counseling Services (gage@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Mark Mehler, Director of Purchasing, Finance and Business Services (mehler@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Colleen Perry, Assistant Director f Career Services (cperry@tcnj.edu)

	□
	Lynda Rothermel, Director of Campus Planning and Campus Architect (rotherme@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Nadine Stern, Vice President of Information Technology (stern@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Meagan Terry, Water Watch @ TCNJ (terry4@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Judy Wingerter, Administrative Assistant, Facilities Man., Const., and Safety (jwingert@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Lori Winyard, Director of Energy and Central Utilities (winyard@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Kellie Perkowsky, Reidential Education and Housing, Residence Director (perkowsk@tcnj.edu)

	X
	Winnie Fatton, Municipal Land Use Center, Project Manager (fatton@tcnj.edu)


	Date:  
21 October 2008
Time:  
3:00 p.m. — 4:30 p.m.

Location:
Administrative Services Building, Room 203

	Meeting Minutes


n By
	

	I.  Minutes from September 9 and September 23, 2008 were approved.
	M. Horst

	II. Open Issues:

     a.  RFP Consultant- the committee reviewed the process of choosing a vendor. It was suggested that the President be invited to a PCCC meeting so the committee could convey their enthusiasm to her, and she in-turn could encourage the Board to approve the funding for the consultant. It was stated that the committee needs to build justification for the funding and should site examples of climate impact on schools, states, etc. to the President.
     b.  Offsets – budgeting for the purchase of offsets have been finalized. M.Mehler, C. Heuring, and J. Wingerter will work on purchasing the offsets.  

     c.   Curriculum – it was reported there were issues that needed to be addressed regarding the tutorial being part of the curriculum. M. Terry will follow through with this project. 

It was thought that for next year the tutorial should be for informational use. The committee feels this needs support and commitment from a high level administrator. It was proposed that a discussion with the Provost should be considered for support regarding the possibility of making this part of the curriculum. It was realized that in order to make this happen, it needs to be driven by a group of faculty, not the PCCC.  M. Horst will contact the Provost.
     d.   Website – M. Terry reported that the form genie was up and running.  There were nine submissions.  Concerns gathered from the submissions were electrical issues, HVAC issues, and computers being left on when not in use.  Interests and suggestions were rooftop gardens, double-sided printing, and paper saving initiatives. M. Terry sent “thank you’s” for responding to the participants.

It was suggested that “FAQs” be added to the website and forward questions to appropriate people for the answers.  C. Elderkin and C. Heuring will answer or direct people to proper source.  Questions and answers will be posted on the webpage.

      e.   Email Account – email account for PCCC is now activated. Email address is climate@tcnj.edu.
     f.     Campus Sustainability Day – It was thought that participants needed to be recruited in order to participate in such events.  It is not the charge of the committee to do such things, but members are encouraged to get involved on their own.

     g.    Food Digester – C. Heuring spoke to President regarding this possibility. The President is in support of the endeavor.  S. Blumenthal, Director of Conference and Meeting Services is in support of this.  K. Perkowsky will speak with K. Roth, Director of Auxiliary Services and ask for a letter of support in partnership with Sodexo for grant application.  W. Fatton will follow up with Nick Sebasto-Smith regarding details for applying for the grant. 
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	III.   Other –

     a.      C. Perry will be resigning from the committee as well as the College.  She has taken a position elsewhere.  She has suggested another member from the Staff Senate should be recruited for membership on the PCCC in her place.

     b.     Dump and Run – a small pilot program by Residence Life for move-out in December is being planned.  Bonner Center will be helping with this initiative.

     c.        Grant Programs – K. Dewey reported that the Higher Education Sustainability Act was being signed into law. It will be available in 2010.

     d.       Anemometers –A. Sgroi wil be tracking the New Jersey Board of Public Utilities Grant.  L. Winyard will price the design sketch.
     e.        Julia Flagg – was introduced as a new member of the PCCC.

Next Meeting – Tuesday, November 4, 2008   3:00-4:30pm in ASB 203.
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